No. 23011/6/2013-MPR
Government of India
Ministry of chemicals & Fertilizers
Department of Fertilizers
Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated the 19" February 2015

To

All P&K Companies
Subject: Revision of ‘On Account’ subsidy payment.
Sir,

| am directed to refer to the meeting held on 05.02.2015 under the Chairmanship of Director (P&K)
to discuss the proposal to reduce ‘On Account’ subsidy payment from the existing 85% (90% with BG) to 30%
and to request you to submit justification with facts and figures as to why the ‘On Account’ subsidy % should
not be reduced for further examination of the Department.

Yours faithfully
,_;’/- g RJ«I}
(P.B.Sahu)

Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tele: 23387492

Copy to:

FAI, Shaheed Jit Singh Marg, New Delhi.



